
 

Invitation: looking to the future of International Trade  

A morning of discussion on what the future of international trade may look like. 

08.00-10.30 on Tuesday 27 November 2018 

DLA Piper, Hack Kampmanns Plads 2, Niveau 3, 8000 Aarhus  

 

The British Embassy in Denmark and Department for International Trade would like to invite you to a 

morning of discussions on future trade relations. Denmark and the United Kingdom enjoy a close and 

prosperous trade as well as political relationship – something which remains a priority for the United 

Kingdom as it prepares to leave the European Union in March 2019.  This is an opportunity to discuss and 

address what future trade policy may entail but also to elaborate on global trade relations – obstacles as well 

as opportunities.  

Programme:  

08.00  Registration and breakfast  

08.15  Welcome by Hon. Consul Henrik Kleis, Partner DLA Piper 

08.30 Her Majesty´s Ambassador to the Kingdom of Denmark: Dominic Schroder: opening remarks 

and reflections on the United Kingdom’s trading relationship with Denmark. What could the 

Future of UK trade policy look like? 

09.00 Copenhagen Institute for Future Studies, Evaluating and looking ahead:  What is the current 

state of global trade today and what scenarios are we likely to see in the coming 5-10 years.    

09.40  Networking   

10.30 Event ends  

 

To register please sign up using this link  

We hope to see you there and should you have any questions please 

do not hesitate to get in touch with Maren Dolva: 

maren.dolva@mobile.trade.gov.uk or Asbjorn Dalgaard: 

Asbjorn.dalgaard@mobile.trade.gov.uk  
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